
 

 

PERKASIE BOROUGH PARKS & RECREATION BOARD  

 

MINUTES OF THE MEETING 

May 28th, 2019 

Perkasie Borough Hall, EMS Room 

7:00 p.m. 

 

 

The monthly meeting of the Perkasie Parks and Recreation Board was called to order at 7:07 pm on 
April 16th by Nelson Hollenbach. Members present were Dave Broadbent, Chris Uncango, Bethany 
Schwendy, Kathy Rocchetti, Lisa Walters, and Samantha Darrell. Staff Present was Megan Prusienski, 
Director of Parks and Recreation. Those not present: Nelson Hollenbach, Melissa Kilderry, Aaron 
Clark. 

 
1. Pledge of Allegiance 

 
2. Public Forum - none  

 
3. Approval of Meeting Minutes: February 17th, motioned by Chris, seconded by Kathy, all in favor.  

    
4. Old Business Updates 

o Dog Park Maintenance - Parks and Recreation is looking into ways of helping the park drain so 
it’s not consistently muddy. Although it has been noted we have had one of the wettest years 
on record.  

o LBT Feasibility Study will be shared once it is completed. All the research is going into one final 
report which should be available shortly.  

o Great American Clean Up – a handful of volunteer groups in the area (including scouts and 
Pennridge South) helped clean up Menlo and trails in Perkasie. Our official event has not been 
rescheduled just yet 

o National Trails Day – unfortunately no one from the Park and Recreation Board is available for 
the Farmer’s Market. We will have trail maps of Perkasie/Sellersville to hand out  

5. Reports 
o Park and Recreation Report, April. No Comments. 

 
6. New Business 

o Summer Programming – suggestion for a running program, will need to find an instructor and 
confirm a class  

o Spruce Street Swings – will be looking into placement and install dates with Public Works 
o Summer Concert Series – send information out to residents, only in the Menlo Guide at the 

moment  
 

7. Other Business and Discussion 
o Subject of Middle School Baseball was discussed with first contacting the Athletic Directors 

about a possible program within the district for the community. This is not a park and recreation 
program, it would be through the schools. 

o A meeting at Menlo should take place in July or August, so the members can see the pool if they 
don’t go on a consistent basis. It must be advertised due to the location change if we decide to 
meet there. 

 
8. Adjourn:  There being no additional business, the meeting adjourned at 8:15 pm. Motioned by Kathy, 

seconded by Bethany, all in favor.  
 
 

             Next Meeting:   June 18th, 2019 – 7:00 PM at Perkasie Borough Hall.  
 

“The mission of the Perkasie Park & Recreation Board is to preserve and enhance the  
park system while planning and supporting events for the benefit and enjoyment of our community.” 


